


Citing references is standard practice in academia and in central banking circles.
If as seems likely, my work was referenced by the FX committee then(especially)
given its impact and my independent status, I would much appreciate its ac-
knowledgment. Such official recognition is the only incentive for qualified indi-
viduals to speak up constructively on such matters, when necessary.
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Yours Truly,

Joy Rajiv
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